
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am responding to the invitation to comment on Australia Post's 
proposal to raise the price of local stamps to 60c. 
 
I oppose this proposal. Australia Post's service has not at all 
improved. They continue to make mistakes: misplacing mail, and having 
rude and poorly trained staff. 
 
There is no warrant for this rise in prices. If anything, the advances 
in technology should allow cheaper delivery of local mail, not more 
expensive. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Benjamin Ho 
 


